
 
 

PLACES PLEASE!  

THE GLMS IS PUTTING ON A SHOW! 

 

As some of you may have heard, we are going to produce a musical in the spring at the Gull Lake Middle 

School.  We came in last week to talk to students to gauge interest and we signed up almost 50 students who 

were interested in participating, either onstage or in some other capacity! 

 

Rehearsals will be after school and we will be putting on the production ​Schoolhouse Rock Live Jr. ​ Shelley 

Fulling, a GLMS teacher, and Laura Zervic, a parent volunteer, will be the parent coordinators for this 

production.  As you can appreciate, this will be a new undertaking for us and will require support from parents. 

The immediate needs that we have are for a piano accompanist and for a technical director.  If you have, or 

someone you know has, these skills and may be interested, please have them contact Laura Zervic at 

GLMSTheater@gmail.com​.  (Please note all adult volunteers will need to consent to the district’s Volunteer 

Background Check.  Forms can be found on the Gull Lake website, under Parents/District Forms). 

 

If you would like to receive more information about the production, relevant dates as they approach and 

volunteer opportunities, please send an email to ​GLMSTheater@gmail.com​ to be added to the distribution list. 

 

Relevant Dates: 

January 15 and 16 Audition Sign Ups during student 

lunches 

If your student is interested, please have him/her 

keep an eye on the announcements. 

February 10 and 11  Auditions These will be after school until approximately 

4:30, by appointment only 

February 13 Callbacks, if needed This will be after school until approximately 4:30. 

February 18 Rehearsals begin Rehearsals will be, for the most part, Tuesday and 

Thursdays, 2:30 to 4:30, with some variation. 

After Spring Break, it will be every weekday until 

the performance. 

April 22 Dress Rehearsal This will likely be afterschool, but may be in the 

evening.  We will know when it gets closer. 

April 23 THE PERFORMANCE 7:00 p.m.  All are invited.  Tickets will be $5.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs Fulling, sfulling@gulllakecs.org or Mrs Zervic, GLMSTheater@gmail.com 

with any questions you may have.  
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